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Sarah Lynn

From: Zoe Baker

Sent: 22 February 2022 15:22

To: Planning

Subject: Fw: ***TDD*** - Park Cottage, Catwick - Retrospective 5 day notice 

Attachments: IMG_0825.JPG; IMG_0826.JPG; IMG_0827.JPG; IMG_0829.JPG; IMG_0830.JPG; IMG_

0831.JPG; IMG_0832.JPG; IMG_0833.JPG; IMG_0834.JPG; Tree Worx Limited - Park 

Cottage, Rise Rd, Catwick 21.02.2022.pdf

Please set up a TDD  

 

thanks 

 
Zoe Baker TechArborA 
Tree Officer 2 - Trees and Landscape 
Tel: (01482) 393636 
AG19, County Hall, Beverley, HU17 8BA 
Web: www.eastriding.gov.uk 

 

 
 

 
 

Please note: You may receive emails from me outside normal working hours. I do not expect you 
to either read or respond to these outside of your working hours unless you choose to do so. Work 
life balance is important! 

 
 

 

From: info@treeworxltd.co.uk <info@treeworxltd.co.uk> 

Sent: 22 February 2022 11:17 

To: Zoe Baker <zoe.baker@eastriding.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Park Cottage, Catwick - Retrospective 5 day notice  
[CAUTION]This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links, preview or open 

attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Good morning Zoe, 

 

I have spoken with Richard and the tree owner, Mrs Botham, and the decision 

is that they would like to retain the Cedar tree. 

 

Within our 5-day notice, please may we add the following: 

 

To carry out further pruning works to reduce the branches back and alleviate 

the load on the unions and, to try and preserve the tree. 

 

 

Kind regards, 
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Chanelle Hardcastle 

Office Administrator 

Tree Worx Limited 

Tel. 01964 543950 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.treeworxltd.co.uk%2F&amp;data=04%7

C01%7Czoe.baker%40eastriding.gov.uk%7Cd62e4bfac44d4ba534a908d9f5f4e437%7C351368d19b5a4c8bac76f39b

4c7dd76c%7C1%7C0%7C637811254544611386%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC

JQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=W7uLOeojKJswFqOwIuFVfHAuS

Ynj74QS6ZDPYR3A0Ms%3D&amp;reserved=0 

 

 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: info@treeworxltd.co.uk <info@treeworxltd.co.uk> 

Sent: 21 February 2022 14:55 

To: 'zoe.baker@eastriding.gov.uk' <zoe.baker@eastriding.gov.uk> 

Subject: FW: Park Cottage, Catwick - Retrospective 5 day notice 

 

Good afternoon Zoe, 

 

Please may we set up a retrospective 5-day notice for the removal of a 

damaged/split limb on the Cedar tree at the following address: 

 

Park Cottage 

Rise Lane 

Catwick 

HU17 5PL 

 

Please find pictures attached showing the damage and a drawing showing the 

trees location. We have removed the damaged limb and carried out minimal 

pruning to a lower limb to try and preserve. 

 

I hope all of the above information is sufficient, but should you require 

anything further then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Chanelle Hardcastle 

Office Administrator 

Tree Worx Limited 

Tel. 01964 543950 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.treeworxltd.co.uk%2F&amp;data=04%7

C01%7Czoe.baker%40eastriding.gov.uk%7Cd62e4bfac44d4ba534a908d9f5f4e437%7C351368d19b5a4c8bac76f39b

4c7dd76c%7C1%7C0%7C637811254544611386%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC

JQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&amp;sdata=W7uLOeojKJswFqOwIuFVfHAuS

Ynj74QS6ZDPYR3A0Ms%3D&amp;reserved=0 

 

 


